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BGGCT-133 : GENERAL CARTOGRAPHY

Time : 3 Hours Maximum Marks : 100

Note : Attempt all questions. Marks are indicated

against each question.

Section—A

1. Attempt any five questions. Your answer
should be in 150 words. 5×4=20

(i) Explain the concept of representative
fraction (R. F.) with the help of a suitable
example.

(ii) Write a short note on geographical
coordinates.

(iii) Briefly explain any four properties of
graticule.
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(iv) What is aerial photography ? Describe in
brief any two formats of images captured
by aerial photography.

(v) State any two properties of simple
cylindrical projection.

(vi) What is Mercator’s Projection ? Give
suitable examples.

(vii) Explain accuracy as a basic element of
maps in cartography.

Section—B

2. Attempt any five questions. Your answer
should be in 250 words. 5×6=30

(i) What is map scale ? Describe in brief any
two types of scales with suitable examples.

(ii) Describe briefly the three periods in the
history and evolution of cartography.

(iii) Differentiate between the equal area
projection and conformal projection.

(iv) Discuss the salient features of agricultural
census and livestock survey in India.
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(v) Give a brief account on the platforms and
sensors used in remote sensing.

(vi) Highlight the information collected by the
All India Educational Survey.

(vii) Define contour. Explain the importance of
contour in the identification of various
relief features.

Section—C

Note :Attempt all the questions. Your answer
should be in 500 words. 5×10=50

3. Discuss in detail the history and evolution of
cartography.

Or

What is a Map ? Discuss in detail the types of
maps.

4. Write a detailed account on primary sources of
data.

Or

Describe polar zenithal gnomonic and polar
zenithal stereographic projection. Write any
three properties.
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5. Discuss in detail the data provided under B-
series and C-series by the census of India.

Or

Write a detailed account on the various types of
remotely sensed data captured under push-
broom camera.

6. Write a detailed note on the identification of
physical and cultural features depicted in the
topographical maps of India.

Or

State the three types of diagrams with
examples. List any four types of bar diagram.
Describe the advantages and disadvantages of
bar diagram.

7. Write a detailed account on the types of
thematic maps and highlight their relevance in
the geographical studies.

Or

Discuss in detail the classification scheme of
map projections with suitable examples.
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